
THORPE WARD RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 
EXTRACT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD IN THE 

RUTHERWYKE ROOM 
9TH OCTOBER 2017 

 
 
Minutes of the September Meeting:  These were approved and signed by the 
Chairman. 
 
Matters Arising from Previous Meeting:  All matters raised at the previous 
meeting had been attended to. 
 
Councillors’ Reports: These had been distributed prior to the meeting. 
 
Association Officers’ Reports:  These had been distributed to the Committee 
prior to the meeting. 
 
Town Planning:  The Planning Secretary listed the planning applications for the 
past month.  There were three applications that required additional communication 
with RBC. 
 
Neighbourhood Forum:  An open meeting is to be held in January. 
 
Matters Arising:  A working group to be established to review the constitution 
governance, rules and policies. 
 
Communication, promotion and news items:  Surrey Prepared “Community in a 
Box”.  PH had forwarded an email enquiring whether we should pursue this.  It was 
agreed that we would if there was no cost involved. 
 
Thorpe Together: It was agreed that future TWRA Meeting Dates be shown in 
future issues of Thorpe Together. 
 
AOB:  It was reported that an Environmental Impact Assessment for the former 
Pantiles Nursery Site with the potential for 28 dwellings was listed under Planning No 
RE.17/1619. 
 
It was reported that a diseased tree at the top of Timsway had been removed 
however SCC do not have the funds to replace it.  Residents have been asked if they 
wished to contribute to a replacement. 


